
Grace Notes 
Week of June 15 - 21, 2024 
Fourth Sunday After Pentecost 

This Week at Grace       
 

The Altar Flowers are given to the Glory of God.  
 
 

The Bulletins & Mailing are given to the Glory of God.  

Calendar 
 

6/15 5:00 pm Sabbath Service of Holy Communion in Barkley Chapel  
  

6/16 9:30 am Worship Service of Holy Communion in Sanctuary   
   Congregational Meeting (Immediately after worship)          

6/17 7:00 pm Boy Scouts 
 

6/18 9:00 am Quilting Ministry       

6/19 3:00 pm The Giving Pantry Weekly Distribution  
 

6/20 7:00 pm Summer Faith Night @ the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints 
   (216 Skyline Drive, Mechanicsburg) 

We hold in prayer especially this week…  
 

Rick Keen, Madelyn Kase, Jeff Turner, Beverly Earhart, Brian Bookshar, Rose Keller, Mike Hillegas, 
Debbie Aldridge, Dr. Robert Little, Kelly Ackley, Shirley Davis, Bob Little, Dean Jury, the friends & 
family of  John Shuey and the friends & family of Darlene M.   

For Pastoral Assistance or At Home Communion  
 

Please contact Pastor Chad (717-737-0439 x10 or pastorchad@gracecamphill.org).     If you have a 
pastoral emergency outside of normal working hours you can contact Pastor Chad on his mobile 
phone at 610-297-2514.  A pastoral emergency would be a death, or life threatening circumstances.  

Name Tags 
 

Let’s help Pastor Chad learn our names.  Take a moment to fill out a name tag with your first and 
last name, prior to worship or any meetings and then wear it!  Name tags are in either narthex and 
the Library. Please plan to do this for a few months.   

Pastor Chad Vacation 
 

Pastor Chad will be away on vacation from Saturday, June 22nd through Friday, July 5th. The Rev. 
Michael Yesenko will be preaching and presiding on Saturday, June 22nd and Sunday, June 23rd. 
The Rev. Nancy Easton will be preaching and presiding on Saturday, June 29th and Sunday, June 
30th. For pastoral emergencies please contact The Rev. Evan Houck. 

mailto:pastorchad@gracecamphill.org


Special Benevolence Offering 
 

The Special Benevolence for June is Lutheran Camping Corporation.  To 
contribute, please list your dollar amount next to Special Offering Ministry on the 
contribution envelopes or use the online giving page on the website at  
https://www.gracecamphill.org/give 

June 16: Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 
 

“So if anyone is in Christ, there is a new creation: everything old has passed away; see, everything 
has become new.” – 2 Corinthians 5:17 
 

Embracing the holy things of God, we are all new creations, changed for the better in a wide variety 
of ways. We see the world anew, through spiritual eyes of love, and relate with a heart of generosity 
and mercy. How is God re-creating you? 

Good News from Grace articles are due by 12 noon on the 15th of the 
month for the next month’s newsletter.   Grace Notes information is due by  12 
noon on Tuesdays.  Email to ddeppen@gracecamphill.org 

Give Online Now! 

Welcome to Our Church cards 
 

If you are visiting with us today why not take a 
moment to fill out one of the  “Welcome to our 
Church” cards found in both narthexes and the 
Library.  We’d love to hear from you.   

Trinity Lutheran Church - Camp Hill VBS 
June 17-21 | 9am - 2pm | $15 per child | 2000 Chestnut Street, Camp Hill 
 

Send your kids on a splash-tastic adventure! At Scuba VBS, kids dive into friendship with 
God! Scuba is filled with awesome Bible-learning experiences kids see, hear, and touch! Hands-on 
science experiments, team-building games, unforgettable Bible songs, and tasty treats are just a few 
of the standout activities that help faith flow into real life. 
For ages 3 1/2 – entering grade 5. (Children must have turned 3 by Jan. 1, 2024.) 
Register at https://www.trinitycamphill.org/vbs_kids/ 

Carlisle Area Religious Council 
Sponsors - Summer Faith Nights 
 

Four opportunities to learn about our 
neighbors’ faiths, and a reminder that we 
are united in community.  As we come 
together and build relationships, we gain 
understanding and respect for all our faith 
traditions.  
 

The informal 60 minute services will be held 
outdoors in a sheltered space in case of rain.  
All are welcome. Events are free.  Donations 
of laundry products such as detergent and 
dryer sheets to support Free Laundry Night 
are welcome.    
 

The first of the four services will be held on 
June 20 at 7pm at The Church of Jesus 
Christ of Latter Day-Saints (216 
Skyline Drive, Mechanicsburg,).  The 
event will be held in the pavilion, with a rain 
location inside the church.   For additional 
dates check out the July Good News from 
Grace or the bulletin board in the Parking 
Lot Hallway.  
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